
 
CITY OF MILWAUKEE 

 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 

PROPOSED YEAR 2023 FUNDING ALLOCATION PLAN 
 

 

The City of Milwaukee - Community Development Grants Administration (CDGA) is 
soliciting public comments on proposed funding categories for the Year 2023 Community 
Development Funding Allocation Plan (FAP).  The FAP incorporates strategic direction 
for the following grants: Community Development Block Grant, HOME Investment 
Partnerships, Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) and Housing Opportunities for 
Persons with AIDS (HOPWA). 
 
The Funding Allocation Plan will be available to the public beginning Monday, 
September 26, 2022 and can be accessed on the CDGA website at 
www.Milwaukee.gov/CDGA 

 

Written comments on the 2023 Funding Allocation Plan can be submitted during the 
public comment period of September 26, 2022 to October 28, 2022 to: Mr. Steven L. 
Mahan; Director, Community Development Grants Administration; City Hall – 200 E. 
Wells Street, Room 606; Milwaukee, WI.  53202 
 

In addition, the City of Milwaukee - Community and Economic Development Committee 
will hold Virtual Public Hearings to obtain citizen comments on the proposed funding 
categories for the Year 2023 Community Development Funding Allocation Plan (FAP).   
 
Public Hearings 6 pm  
October 11, 2022 and October 12, 2022 
https://meet.goto.com/996739941  

   

You can also dial in using your phone. 

United States: +1 (408) 650-3123 

Access Code: 996-739-941 

 
eComment  http://milwaukee.legistar.com/calendar  
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